Dear Committee Administrator Sande,

I write this in support of H.F. 2930, specifically the provisions reauthorizing the Water and Wastewater Advisory Council. The Advisory Council was a valuable and necessary resource to the Minnesota Department of Health and the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency, as well as the water and wastewater operators they regulate.  The Advisory Council provided common ground for the state regulators and the operators responsible for protecting human health and the environment to come together and discuss the impacts current and future regulations have on the communities we serve.  We as operators have viewpoints that are different than regulatory staff, having the opportunity to share our views with the regulators results in rules and regulations that are better able to meet the needs of the people of Minnesota and the natural environment.  I urge the Committee’s support.

Respectfully,



Paul Christensen
Northern Minnesota Regional Manager

